
January 4, 2019 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

To Whom It May Concern, 

RECEIVED 
JAN 11 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I am writing in protest to the recent notice from the Johnson County Gas Company for an increase in 
customer cost. From what I understand natural gas prices are at the lowest in recent years. My question
to the Kentucky Public Service Commission is why they would need a raise when buying gas at such low 
prices. 

The Johnson County Gas Company has been long plagued with mismanagement and poor fiscal 
responsibility. They have expect ed their customers to consistently bail them out. Even in the letter 
signed by Brad Rife, their request is very ambiguous. It states that the average customer of Johnson 
County Gas has a monthly usage of 4 mcfs per month then the very next sentence says that in 2017 
"customers of Johnson County Gas Company used an average of 1240 mcfs per month. So which one is 
it 4 or 1240? 

I'm not a customer that is consistently critical of The Johnson County Gas Company. I'm a consumer and 
I feel that if I don't speak up now, Mr. Rife and his staff wi ll see this as an opportunity to continue to 
raise prices without changing the business plan and fiscal responsibi lity to their customers. 

I appreciate this opportunity to be heard, and I truly appreciate the fair mindedness of the Kentucky 
Public Service Commission. 
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